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                         Annual General Body Meeting Held On 24.02.2008 at Mumbai 

          
1. Meeting was called to order by the President, Dr.  R. K. Gorea. 

 
2. The house observed silence for two minutes in condolence of the sad demise of some of 

the life Members of IAFM. 

3. Minutes of the last General Body Meeting was read and confirmed. 

4. Dr. Rai  Sudhir Prasad suggested  that the constitution of the Academy be printed in the 

form of a booklet and distributed to all members. This was approved by the House. 

5. Dr.  C. B. Tripathi wanted to know about this his application for fellowship about 10-12 

year back. The President assured that he would try to find out about the same and 

inform Dr. Tripathi. 

6. Dr. Sanjoy Das read the General Secretary’s Annual Report and it was passed by the 

house. 

7. On the suggestion of some members that the Journal of IAFM be put up only on the net, 

Dr. Thind explained the importance of having both electronic and hard copy formats. It 

was accepted by the house that this procedure will be continued and the journals will be 

available in both formats. 

8. The members were requested by the Editor in his annual report to send articles regularly 

and in advance so that the editorial teams will have a comfortable working. 

9. The treasurer’s annual report was read and Dr. Thind promised to put up the audited 

report on the website of the Academy. 

10. Receipt of Rs.51, 000/- from Dr. S.K. Roychoudhury was appreciated by the members. 

11.  Dr. Roychoudhury suggested that the proposal of having a permanent IAFM office be 

studied by a committee which can also consult other associations and further action in 

this regard be discussed. 

12. It was held that the in-coming President should consult the Medico legal Survey 

Committee report and discuss regarding uniform pattern of medico legal work. 

13. It was decided the house that the proposed IAFM textbook by multiple authors will not be 

possible in the near future. 

14. It was unanimously held, after deliberations, that autopsy at night as a routine cannot be 

approved. The General Secretary was requested to write to the states wanting to 

implement this along with reasons. Copies may also be sent to the Health Secretaries of 

other states. 



15. The members approved the proposal of 50% concession in delegation fees of IAFM 

conferences to PG students and Life members above 65 years who are not working 

anywhere. 

16. Venue of the next conference was decided at Medical College, Nagpur and the 

Organising Secretary is Dr. A.P. Dongre The delegation fees shall be the same as 

Mumbai and the concessions as passed by the house shall be given. The others 

Chandigarh (bidding for the first time). 

17. Dr. R Basu Suggested that a replica of the medallion should be given to the President 

and General Secretary permanently on completion of tenure and the proposal was 

accepted by the house. 

18.  The meeting was adjourned with a vote of thanks by the General Secretary, Dr. Sanjoy 

Das. 

                 Sd/- 

          Dr. Sanjoy Das 

              General Secretary, IAFM 


